May 15 2023

Edward Tanner

Principal Planner/Zoning Officer
235 High Street

Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

Dear Mr. Tanner,

We have an application in front of the Zoning Board for a variance for our garage. During the initial
Zoning Board meeting in March the matter got postponed until May. | would like to formally request
that we further delay the conversation in front of the Zoning Board until July so we have a chance to
meet with the Planning Board.

Thank you very much for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Lillian and Daniel Leeser

12 Brookwood Rd
Bristol, Rhode island 02809




Ed Tanner

I
From: Dan Leeser <dleeser@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 1:49 PM
To: Ed Tanner
Cc Lillian Leeser
Subject: Re: 12 Broockwood Rd
Attachments: ‘ Leeser Request for Zoning Board Meeting Postponement to July.pdf

Caution: CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Ed,

Attached please find a letter requesting a delay in meeting with the Zoning Board until July. We have some new
ideas we would like to present to the Planning Board.

Two questions:

1. Do you need anything else from me for the Zoning Board Postponement?
2. Where are the Planning Board TRC meetings posted so I can see upcoming meetings and their agendas?

Thank you very much,

Dan Leeser



